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News  
@eml_ucb 

The EML is moving to the basement of Barker Hall in early December (just a couple months away!).  

Construction is anticipated to finish during the first week of December. As the end of 
construction nears, we will update you with hard closure dates.  Following the completion of 
construction, we can begin doing the final testing of our new microscope rooms to ensure they 
are free of electro-magnetic and acoustic interference (as much as possible).  

We will be CLOSED  

all DECEMBER à early JANUARY 

Electron Microscope Lab, 26 Giannini Hall, Berkeley, CA 94720 
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The site testing will take a day or two, then we can begin disassembling and moving all of 
our instruments as well as the rest of our lab.  Our aim is to stagger our instrument move such 
that we can bring high-use instruments back up online quickly.  The goal is to be back open 
again in the first or second week of January 2019.  
 
We are looking forward to our new remodeled space and we’ll update our website soon 
with notices of where our new location will be.  For now, please take a look at the info 
below. 
   Happy Imaging!    
        EML Staff 

New Location:  Room 17 of Barker Hall 
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Above: Barker Hall Room 17 layout.  
Main EML suite w/ office, wet lab, & 3 

microscope rooms 

Left: Barker Hall Room 3 layout.  
Separate EML ancillary equipment 

room w/ HPF, microtomes, coaters, & 
tabletop SEM. 

Below: New Location of EML, will be 
open in January 2019. 

https://goo.gl/maps/4Q9LxK3DXWE2 
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